MISSION LANGUAGE AND VOCATIONAL SCHOOL
2929 - 19t Street, 2"d Floor * San Francisco, CA 94110
Tel: (415) 622-5432 * Fax: (415) 795-9693 * www.milvschool.org

NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETINGS

2019/2020
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

MISSION LANGUAGE VOCATIONAL SCHOOL (MLVS)

E;Re } ular Meetings of the MLVS Board of Directors are held every Third Thursday
z=of the month at 6:00 p.m. The meetings are open to the public and held at:

il mi}z,%\2929'1 9™ Street, 2" Floor, San Francisco, CA 94110
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@ e %2019 Meetings: September 19 Oetober17 November 21
e *2020 Meetings: January-16— February20  March 19
April 16 ~ May 21  June 18

*Note: Meetings and meeting times are subject to change.
Meetings not held in the months of July and December.

For more information, please contact the Office of the Executive Director at 415/622-5432, Ext.2008

Board of Directors — Mission Language Vocational School (MLVS)

Tracy Brown-Gallardo, President Esther V. Casco, Vice President
Lidia Sanchez, Secretary Ray Sloan, Treasurer

Michael Menesini, Esq. Aide Rodriguez Eva Royale Santiago (Sam) Ruiz

September 2019



MISSION LANGUAGE AND VOCATIONAL SCHOOL
2929 - 19th Street, 2" Floor * San Francisco, CA 94110
Tel: (415) 622-5432 * Fax: (415) 795-9693 * www.mlvschool.org

MEMORANDUM

September 9, 2019

TO: Ms. Angela Calvillo
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place

Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102 4 /7
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FROM: Esther V. Casco, Vice President, Board of Directors

e

RE: ANNOUNCEMENT — UPDATED NOTICE OF MEETINGS OF THE BOARD OF
DIRECTORS OF THE MISSION LANGUAGE AND VOCATIONAL SCHOOL (MLVS)

Please see attached Notice of Meetings of the Mission Language Vocational School (MLVS) Board of
Directors, located at 2929-19% Street, San Francisco, CA 94110. The notice is to announce the
Meetings of the Board of Directors for the 2019/2020 school year. Please be advised that all the Board
meetings are open to the public.

Please contact me at 415/407-1298 if you have any questions.

Thank you kindly for your attention to this matter and receive my best regards.

cc: Board of Supervisors, City and County of San Francisco
Michael Sherrod-Flores, San Francisco Public Library
MLVS Board of Directors



